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6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Whipsnade Zoo Trip 
 
Windmills and Year 1 have had lots of fun learning about animals during Literacy and Science, as well 
as researching the different animals we have come across. To continue our learning further, we will 
be visiting Whipsnade Zoo on Friday 11th July 2025. 
 
We will leave school promptly at 9am and will return by the end of a normal school day (traffic 
permitting). Children must wear full school uniform. A packed lunch will be provided so please cancel 
any lunches you have booked online for that day. We have enough staff to support the children on 
their visit to the zoo, so do not need any additional helpers for this trip. 
 
In order for this trip to go ahead a voluntary donation of £26 per child is requested to cover coach 
travel and entrance fees. If you have a Zoo pass and have already let the office know you are entitled 
to free entry and therefore your donation will be reduced to £16.15. If we do not have significant costs 
to cover the visit it will be cancelled. 
 
Please complete this google form to give permission. Payment will be on Arbor, please could it be 
made by 27th June 2025. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Bovington, Mrs Tweedley & Mrs Wade 
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